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The proposed plan would cause high population density and totally remove the suburban 
character of Edgware. In addition, there is no infrastructure to support large construction project- 
roads are already busy and getting out of Edgware for work is increasingly difficult.  insufficient 
parking spaces, insufficient playground and green spaces, lack of GPs, dentists, schools, public 
parking. In addition,  there would be high risk of flooding. 

 

In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for any representationsmade 
by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community Association.  Please consider their 
submissions as reflecting my own concerns. 

 

Your sincerely, 

Katerina Hesse 

 




